
The event is a collaboration between:

For more information go to
www.joiningthedots.org

We look forward to seeing you for a night of connection and sharing of food from around the world!

A special large-scale Welcome Dinner will
be held on Friday night, 17th April 2015.

People who are new to Australia as well as
established residents are invited to come along
and bring your favourite dish to share!

When: Friday 17th April 6pm
Where:Where: Eastlakes Shopping Centre
               Shop 31, 85 Evans Ave. Eastlakes 
               (next to chemist)

Tickets are FREE. Book via Eventbrite using this link:
http://EastlakesWelcomeDinner.eventbrite.com.au
or contact Ashraf or Mila on 02 8338 8506
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Connecting newly-arrived people 
with established Australians

is coming to Eastlakes!
The Welcome Dinner Project connects newly arrived
people with established Australians over a shared meal


